
NHA League Management Committee
Sponsored by Empresa

Clubs Forum Report:  February 2017

The next meeting of the Clubs Forum will be on Tuesday, 7th March 2017 at Taverham at 7:30pm. 
We have brought the meeting forward to give Clubs more time to meet after to formulate their 
proposals before submitting them to the Management Committee.

The agenda will concern proposed changes to the rules for 2017/2018. If your Club has a 
suggestion for rule changes, please bring them along for discussion. You may also find another 
Club has a similar suggestion and you may prefer to submit a composite proposal with them.

Here are some of the comments made by those attending the last meeting: -

1.It was unfair that a reminder had not been sent to Clubs prior to the starring window opening on 
the website.
2. Points should not be removed where there is an administration error by Clubs.
3. Voting at the AGM should be by teams entered in the league and not by Clubs.
4.There should be pre-warning by the Results Co-oD when Clubs appear to have forgotten to 
send in their fixture lists.
5. Discussion should be open on what to do with “good players” who do not wish to play in a 
higher division. (Social players and occasional players)
6. Training should be available before the start of the season for Club Secretaries.
7. Division 3 should have rules similar to the Junior Development teams.

You are very welcome to join us at the meeting. 

Chris Williamson
League Administrator


